
THERE IS NO SAFE ICE  
 Do not walk on any frozen ponds, lakes, rivers, bay or any other waterways. 

If you see someone fall through the ice, CALL 911 IMMEDIATELY. Do not attempt to 

rescue someone who has fallen through the ice by going on the ice yourself. 

Keep children away from and off of frozen ponds, lakes, rivers, and bay. 

Keep pets on a leash at all times if you are near iced-over waterways. 

TOMS RIVER POLICE—PUBLIC SAFETY WARNING 


